
 4TH GRADE 
REQUIRED SUMMER READING 2025 

 
Research shows that children can lose up to three months 
of learned materials without a summer reading program. 
It also suggests that children who read as few as six books 
over the summer maintain the level of reading skills they 
achieved during the preceding school year. Reading more 
books leads to greater success. 
 
Knoxville Christian School is recommending a summer 
reading program for students entering the fourth grade 
with the following guidelines: 
 

●​ Parents will pick the books by the grade levels on 
the AR Quick Search website arbookfind.com   

●​ Students need to read two (2) books at grade 
level or higher and complete two (2) book reports 
in order to receive a quiz grade of 100% to start 
the school year. 

●​ The book report templates are attached. ​
 

The books that will be read in class during the school 
year are  
The Tale of Despereaux by Kate DiCamillo, Prince 
Caspian by C.S. Lewis, and Mrs. Frisby and the Rats of 
NIMH by Robert C. O’Brien.  
NOTE: Avoid these books as summer reading content. 
 
Book reports are due by the end of the first week of 
school. 
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